
  

Hello Chesterbrook Academy Families,  

 We have had a wonderful start to the 2018-2019 school year! We have been able to cele-
brate the start of fall as well as the Halloween holiday with different events. Thank you to everyone 
who has participated. We look forward to our upcoming professional development day on Monday, 
November 12th, Veteran’s Day. CBA will be closed on this day. We will be closed Thanksgiving day, 
November 22, 2018. Additionally we will have limited hours the day after Thanksgiving and will be 
open 8:00am—3:00pm. 

 We wanted to welcome Ms. Aliyah and Ms. Neeta to our CBA family as new teachers in our 
Intermediates program! Ms. Neeta comes to us with years of experience working with all preschool 
age groups. Ms. Aliyah is brand new to the field but has a passion for learning and is very excited to 
learn and grow with our students. Please stop by and say “hello”. 

 Several safety reminders: Please be sure that you are tapping the blue “check in” bar and 
the yellow “check out” bar when signing your students in and out of school. Additionally please note 
that students should not be checked out until they are physically picked up from the classroom.  

 We also would like to say thank you again for your support and patience  as the school con-
tinues to revitalize the interior and exterior spaces. Upon completion we will be updating the front 
door code. Please remember that no students should have access to this number as they do not 
know who to share information with. 

 

Thank you,  

 Alyssa Wolstenholme & Qui’va Bowers  

 


